
From: Acosta, Annie
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Trees in Uptown Whittier
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 5:36:03 PM

Hello,

I am writing to implore you not to remove the trees in Uptown Whittier. These trees are a
unique and important feature of the neighborhood, and I believe they deserve protection.
The trees provide vital shade and landscaping to Uptown Whittier. They offer a lush green
environment that residents and visitors alike can enjoy. In addition, the trees have
emotional and historical significance to the community. These trees have been a fixture of
Uptown Whittier for decades, and many residents have fond memories of passing by them,
sitting under them, and enjoying the shade and beauty they provide. Removing these trees
would be a devastating blow to the community's sense of identity and belonging.  In
conclusion, I request that you reconsider your plans to remove the trees in Uptown
Whittier. These trees are an irreplaceable asset to the neighborhood and the community,
and I urge you to find a way to preserve them for future generations.

Sincerely,

Annabella Acosta 
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